
 

July 12, 2021 

Dear Wasauksing First Nation Off-Reserve Citizens 

In support of the pandemic and in response to the feedback from the M’tigo Min Trust Surveys to 
provide supports for the pandemic, M’tigo Min Trust is offering a limited number of $100 Loblaws Gift 
Cards to each household of off-reserve families. 

There is a limit of one card per household.  These cards can only be used at No Frills, Loblaws, Real 
Canadian Store, Zehrs, Independent, Valu-mart and Fortino’s in Canada. 

For eligible households who do not require the card, the application also provides a choice to have 
the card donated to the Wasauksing Food Bank. 

Please complete the application below and submit to the following: 

Email: trustadmin@wasauksing.ca   
Phone number:  705-746-2531 
Fax: 705-746-5984  
 
The application deadline is September 30, 2021.  Your gift card will be mailed. 
 

GIFT CARD APPLICATION FOR OFF-RESERVE CITIZENS HOUSEHOLD 
NAME:  DATE OF BIRTH:  

10 DIGIT STATUS #:  PHONE NUMBER:  

EMAIL ADDRESS:    

FULL ADDRESS: 
 

   

MARITAL STATUS:    

# OF CHILDREN IN 
HOUSEHOLD:  

 # OF ADULTS IN 
HOUSEHOLD: 

 

____   Yes, please donate my card to the Wasauksing Food Bank. (check if applicable). 
 
_________________________________________    _____________________________ 

SIGNATURE       DATE 
 

Can we use your contact information for future information sharing purposes.  Yes/No (please circle) 


